

2023-02-01 Meeting notes

Date

01 Feb 2023

Attendees

- [Mahesh Jethanandani](#)
- [Carsten Hösel](#)
- [Toshiaki Takahashi](#)
- Kawakishi
- [Kiran Ambardekar](#)
- NTUST_Sheryl
- [James Li](#)
- [Shrinivas Joshi](#)
- [Bertrand Souville](#)
- [Ayumu Ueha](#)
- [Sonia Sangari](#)
- [Timo Perala](#)
- [Shambhu Kumar](#)

Recording

Recording of this meeting can be found [here](#).

Notes

- No new Jira items for G-release, so maintenance updates from SMO.
- H-release planning can start. O2 project has already submitted plans for H-release.

Goals

- Close on maintenance window for G-release

Discussion items

Time	Item	Who	Notes
5 min	Agenda bashing	All	
10 min	G-release maintenance window	Team leads	
5 min	H-release planning	Team leads	
	AOB		

Action items

- ☐ [Mahesh Jethanandani](#) to follow up with [David Kinsey](#) or [Rittwik Jana](#) on Dr. Ray's plan on contributions to the SMO project.